BR 32/2016
IL/AV
27th May 2016
To:
Branch Chairs, Vice Chairs, Secretaries & Convenors

Family Court SEC (For info)
Cc:
NEC Co-Reps


Napo Officers and Staff 
Dear Colleague,
Mike McClelland retires from Napo

Many members will already be aware that National Official Mike McClelland has announced his retirement from Napo effective from the end of May.

Mike has provided magnificent service to the union both as an elected Officer including a spell as National Chair and latterly as a full time Official since 2008. I am sure that all Napo members who have worked with, or who have been assisted by Mike over his time with Napo, will join me in expressing huge appreciation for his efforts and his substantial input into a range of professional issues that have impacted on our members across Probation and the Family Court Service.

A gathering of the Chivalry Road staff and the Napo employers expressed our appreciation to Mike earlier this week. It is hoped that Mike will be able to join us at the AGM in Cardiff in September where there will be an opportunity to formally record the appreciation of members for his valued contribution to the life and fabric of the union. Meanwhile, any Napo members who might wish to send individual messages of appreciation to Mike can do so via info@napo.org.uk or by post into Chivalry Road and these will gladly be forwarded.

Coverage of Mike's Napo responsibilities

National Officials along with myself, are already providing direct bargaining support to those Napo Branches previously covered by Mike, and a revised schedule showing the new allocation of resources will be issued to branches shortly.

Ian Lawrence 

General Secretary

